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The Lake Worth Art League is a 
non-profit, educational organization 
established to further the study and 
development of art and enhance the 

cultural life of its members, the 
City of Lake Worth, and neighboring 

communities.
As a 501 (c) (3) non-profit

organization, tax deductible 
donations are gratefully accepted.
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NEWSLETTER
Editor: Lee Krull

Items for Member News concerning events 
are welcome and will be published if space 

permits. Please e-mail to
idesign@gate.net,

with LWAL News as the subject,
or mail to the Gallery address to the 

attention of the Editor.

A Message from the Board of Directors

604 Lucerne Avenue
Lake Worth Beach, FL 33460

Hours:
Tues. thru Sun., Noon to 4 pm

Closed Mondays
Phone: 561.586.8666

The Artist’s Eye Gallery & Boutique is 
owned and operated by the 

Members of the Lake Worth Art 
League.

The Lake Worth Art League Board of Directors accepted applications to 
the Board from our members. We appointed three members to the Board 
and two Committee Heads. We thank Richard Heiens, Peter Meyerhoefer, 
Lynn Peterson, LouAnn LaBohn and Bernie Habitch for their willingness to 
to serve, and we look forward to working with them.


The LWAL is celebrating its 80 year anniversary this year, and we are 
grateful that so many artists/art lovers have contributed so much to the 
LWAL all these years. Carrie Knapp was the first President serving from 
1941 to 1945. Tara Maule was the longest serving President, serving from 
1984 to 1986, 1990 to 2004, and 2005 to 2006, and 2010 to 2016! The 
longest membership holder is George Taylor! 


Important Reminders:  

Artwork should be picked up at the end of the show. We can’t continue to 
turn the small gallery (sometimes referred to as the “middle room”) into a 
storage room. This is for show overflow and/or rental to interested parties. 
Unless you have a bona fide emergency, you will be subject to storage 
fees. We do not have room to store your artwork! 

It is very important that you keep the League up to date with your current 

email address. This is how we can keep you up to date with exactly what 
is going on. If you are not receiving news from us in an email blast, please 
check your spam/junk email folder. The mail server may think the message 

is junk if it goes out to 
multiple recipients. Give 
y o u r m a i l s e r v e r 
permiss ion to accept 
emails from Lake Worth Art 
League.


LWAL Classified 
I f you have large art 
equipment or frames to 
sell or give away, email 
lwartleague@gmail.com 
and we will place a notice 
in this newsletter.


We want to announce 
your achievements! Let 
us know i f you have 
received awards or have 
been accepted into a 
show. Email us info & 
image for publication!

lwartleague@gmail.com 
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FIRST PLACE 

Rich Bumford with 

“Attidude” 

Don Martinetti_Oil

SECOND PLACE 

Mist Upon the Atlantic 

Dede DeHon _Oil

THIRD PLACE 

Cosmo Burst 

Brunny Zielinski _Acrylic

HONORABLE MENTION 

Cypress Creek 

Joanne MacLeod _Oil

Awards
“SPRING SHOWCASE” SHOW   April 13th to May 15th 2021 _ Sharon Crocilla, Judge

RECOGNITION 

Feel The Breeze 

Jeanne Rossi _Acrylic

28 pieces of art were judged in this 
show. Artworks were created in the 
following mediums: Photography, 
Oil, Acrylic, and Watercolor. Also 
displayed were 7 pieces of art that 
were not in the competition as well 
as the estate sale works.



ART INSIGHT, our next show is the final judged 
show of the season. This show is open to both 
members of the LWAL and non-members. Non-
members will pay a higher entry fee, and may only 
show in one of our open shows, one time.


An open show is beneficial to everyone. Non-
members have the opportunity to show their work 
in a new venue and become acquainted with our 
gallery, league and other artists.


Our members have the opportunity to meet other 
artists, and view artwork that is created outside the 
scope of our membership.


Our league benefits by introducing ourselves to 
those who may not know about us, and it offers the 
league an opportunity to increase our membership.


We are happy to announce our featured artist for 
this show will be Richard Heiens. Richard won an 
award for his work in the “Art Restart” show.

Brunny Zielinski receiving her award in the “Spring Showcase” show!

BOUTIQUE NEWS…The Board reviewed the 
boutique rules, due to some questions regarding 
the price point of items in the boutique. The only 
items that may be priced under $5.00 by vendors 
are the greeting cards which may be priced at 
$2.50. When we get a charge machine back there 
will be minimum charge amount, TBA. The 
maximum price point is to be determined at the 
discretion of the Boutique Committee Chairperson, 
currently at $200.00.

Boutique vendors, please think about rotating your 
wares, as we need to keep the inventory fresh if we 
desire repeat customers.

Greeting cards need to be in cellophane sleeves if 
packaged. Please do not use “baggies”. Tip: You 
may consider a small image of the inside of the 
card to place on the back, so people will not feel 
the need to open the package to see the inside of 
the card, or write “blank inside” on the back label if 
that is the case.


Please remember to use only the label materials 
located in the black cloth bin inside the cubby in 
the boutique. It is important that the boutique looks 
professional at all times.

NO SHOWS & GALLERY SITTING… Paying a 
$30.00 fee for not sitting is allowed for reasons that 
a person can not sit… not for a person who does 
not feel like sitting! Understand that if we do not 
have gallery sitters our gallery will be closed on 
those days if we are not notified in advance or 
unable to get a substitute. If you have not shown 
up, you are a “No Show”. A fine will be owed and a 
warning given. If you are a No Show for the 3rd 
time you will not be allowed to participate in a 
gallery show or place items in the boutique for an 
entire season and will still owe the fines. A closed 
gallery hurts all of us. Calling the gallery on the day 
you are to sit does not help us. We are not there!


